
From: Crystal Gorton <write2me@msn.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 11:05 AM 
To: Mike Kozlowski <mkozlowski@folsom.ca.us>; Sarah Aquino <saquino@folsom.ca.us>; Rosario 
Rodriguez <rrodriguez@folsom.ca.us>; YK Chalamcherla <ykchalamcherla@folsom.ca.us>; 
kerri@atlanticcorrosionengineers.com; AttorneyCityWebsiteMail <attydept@folsom.ca.us>; Elaine 
Andersen <eandersen@folsom.ca.us> 
Subject: Re: 2/15 District  
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Council will not always have the same people as you know.  Therefore, the chances of having like-
minded people at the helm is slim to none.   
 
So yes, you're right, we do see things very differently.  I believe in cover and protect, you believe in 
divide and conquer.  Too many chefs in the kitchen is never a good idea as most know.    
 
Don't assume Friends of Folsom Parkway is THE group looking after the wetlands.  That just makes you 
look foolish.  I doesn't sound like you are that intimately known by all after all.    

 
 


